
Libertarian Party of North Carolina

Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

20 June 2021
 

In  Attendance:

✔ all members 
(all physical)

Call to Order: 
Chair Joe Garcia called the meeting to order at 12:38

Previous Minutes: 

Approved in an on-line vote, confirmed.

Chair Report: 

A focus on reinvestment is needed.  In addition to our biweekly Zoom meetings, we need to schedule 
some in-person meetings; goal is once per quarter

Treasurer Report: 
Deferred – convention revenue still being accounted.

Officer Reports: 
None

Committee Reports: 
none other

Electronic Voting: 
Previous minutes, as noted above.

Old Business:  

Brief discussion of MeWe account and its small cost (~$2/month)

New Business: 

The meeting adjourned at 12:58.



respectfully submitted,
Tom Howe, Secretary

Addenda:

One:
The Libertarian Party of North Carolina believes in every individual’s bodily autonomy. We
also believe in every individual’s right to privacy, including medical privacy. We firmly 
stand against all encroachments by the government on those rights, including instances in 
which government compels private businesses to act on its behalf.  We urge all local, state, 
and federal government officials to refuse to participate in the development of “vaccine 
passports” and to refrain from interfering in voluntary transactions between businesses and 
consumers.  While we take public health very seriously and recognize the need for 
individuals to take appropriate precautions, we hope that all North Carolinians who value 
their individual liberty will speak up in their communities and to their representatives to 
stop the implementation of government regulated vaccination passports.

Secretary's notes: (1) I removed instructions to the EC for voting and (2) This seems to be a resolution; 
no action is indicated.

Adopted 6-0 with one abstention.

Two:
The Libertarian Party of Pitt County is pushing back against cronyism and government 
overreach as they fight for local business owners being taken advantage of by their elected 
officials. The Farmville Board of Commissioners will be deciding on a proposal to change 
an existing ordinance that would severely limit the operation of and raise the operating 
costs of food trucks in town.   From the Libertarian Party of Pitt County: “Two current 
sitting town Commissioners, Jamin Dixon and Bert Smith, are listed as the company 
officials for LLCs that own four buildings in downtown Farmville which are rented to brick
and mortar restaurants. These town Commissioners stand to benefit financially from any 
restrictions placed on food truck owners.”  The Libertarian Party of North Carolina urges 
citizens in the town of Farmville to contact the town Board of Commissioners and demand 
that the the two town Commissioners recuse themselves from voting on any proposed 
ordinance amendments.  Please email or follow the Libertarian Party of Pitt County for 
more information:  Chair@pitt.lpnc.org  https://www.facebook.com/Libertarian-Party-of-
Pitt-County-NC-172321832804459

Secretary's notes: (1) I removed instructions to the EC for voting. (2) removed from the URL: "?
ref=page_internal*" since this reference is not internal. (3) This seems to be a resolution; no action is 
indicated.

Adopted 7-1



Three:

Reid Deal moved that the LPNC take over from Chris Nance the business page he secured 
called Libertarian Party of North Carolina on MeWe at a cost not to exceed $3 a month, for 
a period of 6 months to be reviewed by the EC for efficacy.

Secretary's notes: This appears to be a three part motion: (1) An allocation of funds, (2) acceptance of 
ownership of a social media site, and (3) an addition to the calendar for the NEXT ExecCom (to be 
elected in June). 

 Adopted 4-1 with 2 abstentions


